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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Airfield Change Near CONRAC Building 

Date: 8/23/2021 

 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 
 
The Airport Operations Area near the new CONRAC site has been restored on August 23rd, 2021.  
 
With this, APRON 2 has now been returned to the AOA, resulting in 8 RON Parking Spaces in 
the area. Additionally, the VSR has been relocated further north and has undergone various 
intersection changes. Please be sure to exercise caution in the area. See map below for  
additional details: 
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For questions, please contact Damian Weller (dweller@cvgairport.com) or Casey Kinosz 
(ckinosz@cvgairport.com). 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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